MEDIA RELEASE

Hands-up for Climate Action

On Saturday 24 October, local Climate Group, ORCA contributed to a global call for leadership by joining the 350 day of action.

Many visitors to the foreshore market at Apollo bay left their handprints as a symbolic gesture of the call for action.  

Co Chair of ORCA, Matt Armstrong said, ‘350 parts per million is the number many scientists, climate experts, and progressive national governments are now saying is the safe upper limit for CO2 in our atmosphere.’

Those that left their hand prints joined thousands of others in 181 countries who came together for the most widespread day of environmental action in history. There were over 5200 events around the world, featured on the 350 website http://www.350.org
Accelerating arctic warming and other early climate impacts have led scientists to conclude that we are already above the safe zone at our current 390ppm, and that unless we are able to rapidly return to below 350 ppm this century, we risk reaching tipping points and irreversible impacts such as the melting of the Greenland ice sheet and major methane releases from increased permafrost melt.

‘The success of the 350 day of action is a clear call for strong action and bold leadership on the climate crisis,’ said Anna O’Brien, Secretary of ORCA.
[photo attached shows Anna O’Brien and Tony Webber with the handprints made on Saturday]  
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